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Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a 
wonderful and restful holiday. As we start on 
another exciting term, we are looking 
forward to working together to support all 
the pupils in their learning and development. 

We’d like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for your ongoing support and share an 
important update regarding how we report 
first aid incidents to parents and carers. Full 
details of this change can be found further in 
the Newsletter. Please take a moment to 
read through the information to ensure 
you’re fully informed. 

Here’s to a fantastic term ahead filled with 
learning, growth, and success! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

• Reception Vision Screening – Tuesday 14th 

and 15th January 

• Y5 visit to KEVI for Science – Wednesday 15th 

January 

• Young Voices with Y4 and Y5 choir – 

Wednesday 15th January  

• Speech and Language Base to Brighouse – 

Monday 20th to Tuesday 21st January 

• Falconry visit to Reception – Thursday 23rd 

January 

• RS visit to Sutton Park – Monday 27th January 

• RP visit to Sutton Park – Tuesday 28th January 

• RMc visit to Sutton Park – Thursday 30th 

January 

• Reception height and weight checks – 

Thursday 30th January 

 
Website anD tWitter 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-primary-
school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-
2025/ 
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December Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Click the link to read the newsletter: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-

school/UploadedDocument/90024826-e4ef-4786-8e6c-a30159b9b12b/online-safety-newsletter-primary-january-
2025_anglesey-birmingham_06-01-2025.pd 
  

CyberseCurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer next week 
 

first aiD in sChool 
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Below is some information for you about changes in communication of first aid treatment in school. 
 

• Head Bump Wristband – All children who are treated for a head injury when there is a risk of 
concussion will be given a wristband and include; Name, Class, date and time of the injury on the 
wristband.   
 

• Text Message for minor injuries: The office will send a text message to any parents whose child 
has had a minor injury to let you know that your child has received first aid.  This could be for a 
minor injury such as a grazed knee or there may not be any visible marks following first aid 
treatment. 
The message will say ‘your child’s name’ has received first aid treatment today for a minor injury.   
They can remain in school.   
If you should require further information, the office staff can access ‘Medical Tracker’ for further 
information. Medical Tracker is where staff record any first aid incident. 

 

• Phone Call for more serious injuries:  For major or more serious head injuries we will phone 
advising you of what has happened, and whether your child needs to be collected for urgent 
medical attention.  
If the child is to be collected from school, the office staff will print a copy of medical tracker 
report for the parents to take with them.    
In the event of a serious injury, we will of course call 999 for advice and telephone parents. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

senD inforMation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

breakfast Club 

The children were making lanterns this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Pe kits reMinDer 

Some children in KS1 are not wearing the correct PE kit on the right day. 
 
Below are the days for each year 1 and year 2 class and an example of the PE kit we expect your child to 
wear in order to take part safely in lessons. 
 
1K – Wednesdays                             2D - Thursdays 
1C – Thursdays                                 2MA - Tuesdays 
1R – Fridays                                       2TA – Tuesdays 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


